
        

 
 
 
 

 
HMGP –PROPERTY INFORMATION WORKSHEET 
  THIS FORM CAN ONLY HELP  
 

The Village would again like to stress the importance of the residents and business and 

property owners to fill out the Property Information Worksheet.  As part of the second 

phase of the Hazard Mitigation Grant Program application process, the State will want to 

compile a benefit cost analysis to ensure in the “long run” the benefit will outweigh the cost 

of the project.  Therefore, we need to provide information regarding the losses sustained as 

a result of Hurricane Sandy.  In addition to the losses to the structure and actual property 

involved (like your house or building), eligible requirements include, any and all contents, 

vehicles, landscaping, loss of wages, displacement costs, etc.  This information can only 

HELP you.   If awarded these funds, the Village can address its long standing drainage 

problem, replacement of bulk heads and elevation of roads, and other necessary repairs.   

Your information will be part of a package where an average will be calculated for the 

Village as a whole and presented to the State.  Again, participating in this task can ONLY 

HELP YOU and our Village as a whole.  We thank you in advance as this is an amazing 

opportunity for the Village and we may never be in this position again.  

 


